
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SCHUYLKILL TOWNSHIP 
75 WALNUT STREET  
MARY-D, PA   17952 
 
The Special meeting of the Supervisors of Schuylkill Township was held Wednesday, November 23, 2022.  
Those present included Charles Fayash, Gary Feathers and Charles Hosler.  The Pledge of the Allegiance was 
recited.   
 
Public comment on agenda items only – None 
 
Old Business:  None  
 
New Business: Legal Analysis and edit of the codification project  
Supervisors discussed questions 1 through 149-001 of the legal analysis and edit for the codification project.  
Discussion ensued regarding using the township seal.  The questions are listed by chapter.  Supervisors 
discussed needing to extend the project due to legal review.  The Board went through questions answered what 
they were able to and Hill sent the questions that need review to Atty. Baranko.  Next meeting date to be 
determined for codification.  Questions discussed may be requested to review.  
 
Public Comment – Joe Leskin, Brockton – purchased a speed sign for the township coming into Brockton, The 
sign he ordered came in the wrong.  It is a Penndot approved sign.  Discussion ensued regarding the sign.  The 
Board Thanked Mr. Leskin for his donation, but board did recommend it should be returned due to how the 
signage is mandated by Penndot.  Discussion ensued regarding Enrad and limits over the speed allowed by 
state.  
 
Fayash made motion to adjourn meeting, 2nd Feathers.  All Approved. 
 
Adjourned    
Attest: Denise Hill  
 


